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CLARK COUNTY

RFP #895
5 YEAR PERIODIC REVIEW of CAMP BONNEVILLE
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS
UPDATED: MAY 31, 2024

QUESTION

ANSWER

If a consulting company or their subsidiaries have
previously conducted the assessment, monitoring, or
cleanup actions at the site, are they conflicted from

submitting a proposal for this 5-year periodic review work?

No, conducting previous work on the site would not
exclude a company or consultant from submitting a
proposal for this work.

Is the 5 June pre-submittal meeting a public meeting as

defined under the Washington State Administrative Code?
Will the meeting be accessible via Teams, WebX or Zoom?

Will the meeting be recorded? Will the public be allowed
to attend?

Per RCW 42.30.030 and RCW 42.30.020-subsection 2,
the RFP pre-submittal meeting is not subject to the
OPMA requirements and is not a public meeting. This
meeting is for consultants who are interested in
submitting proposals in response to RFP 895. During
the meeting, all questions received by consultants
will be written down and meeting minutes prepared.
Afterwards, meeting minutes and the log of
questions and answers are provided by the County to
the entire consultant list for this RFP to maintain a
fair, competitive environment.

The meeting will not be virtual or recorded.




